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COVID update 
We continue to follow all Government guidance and you will 
find our updated Risk Assessment on the school website. 
This link will take you to the most up to date guidance for 
parents/carers. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-
parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-
providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-
covid-19-outbreak 
In line with Government guidance in school we will be 
maintaining these four control measures: 

• Ensure good hygiene for everyone. 

• Maintain appropriate cleaning regimes. 

• Keep occupied spaces well ventilated. 

• Follow public health advice on testing, self-isolation 
and managing confirmed cases of COVID-19. 

 

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 20th September – Y4 Cycling 
3-4pm registered children only 
Tuesday 21st September – Tag Rugby 
3-4pm registered children only 
Wednesday 22nd September – Whole 
School Mass to welcome new F2 
children 1:30pm 
Thursday 23rd September – Y6 to St 
Pius X (SPX) for taster day. Class will 
walk from school to SPX and back 
during the school day 
Thursday 23rd September – VEX Club 
3-4.15pm registered children only 
Tuesday 28th September – St Pius X 
Open Evening for parents/carers of Y6 
children 5-6:30pm 
Wednesday 6th October – Flu 
Immunisation F2-Y6 
Thursday 14th October/15th October – 
Y4 to Kingswood 
Wednesday 20th October – Harvest 
Mass 1:30pm 
Thursday 21st October – last day of 
half term for children 
Friday 22nd October – INSET Day 
Monday 1st November – school 
reopens 

School Council 
On Monday, classes voted for school councillors and the 
following children were elected by their peers. 
Year 6: Violet Parks-Marriot, Esme Martin and Jaime Patton 
Year 5: Noah Waller and Amy Smallwood 
Year 4: Lukasz Cichy and Vanessa Borowiec 
Year 3: Jenson Patton and Martha Hickling  
Year 2: Sophie Grundy and Lydia 
Year 1: Edith and Victoria 
F2: Annie and Charlie 
 
We are delighted that these children are going to be 
playing such an important role in giving a voice to all 
children in many areas of school life. 
Thank you also to those children who were prepared to put 
themselves forward in being considered for the roles and 
the maturity they all showed in the process. 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Year 3 with an 
attendance of 99% this week – the 
Attendance Bear will be spending the week 
in Y2! Whole school attendance  96% 
 

After School Club 
There are places in the After School Club for families wishing 
to use this service. Cost is £8 per session and runs from 3-
5:45pm. You can book single sessions as well as full weeks 
via the School Gateway. 

Flu Immunisations 
These will take place for all children F2 – 
Y6 on Wednesday 6th October 

Water bottles 
Please note that children should only have 
water in water bottles for drinking during 
the day and these can be re-filled at the 
water fountains. Children can bring juice 
to have with packed lunch. 
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Homework 
Homework will remain mostly online this year and 
should be accessed weekly through the school 
website class blogs. 
https://www.ourlady-
stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/class-blogs 
 Please contact the class teacher using the class email 
if you need password reminders for Bedrock (KS2 
only), Spelling Shed or TTRockstars. With this 
newsletter, KS2 parents/ carers will find further 
information about logging in to Bedrock at home. 
 

F2 Welcome Mass 
On Wednesday we will celebrate whole 
school Mass at 1.30pm. Mass will be 
outside, weather permitting. If the 
weather is wet we will celebrate Mass in 
the hall with a limited number of classes, 
with the whole school joining on zoom. 
F2 and Y6 parents/carers will receive a 
letter with further information about 
Mass on this day. 

 

https://www.ourlady-stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/class-blogs
https://www.ourlady-stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/class-blogs

